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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

To: Sec. Stanwick
1 am small retail trader. There are lots of people like me in the U.S./internatonally helping to make up a
large segment of the securities markets. We are the backbone of most markets and to raise
margin/capital requirements on small traders who depend upon these markets for several reasons
would once again cause monopolistic conditions where large banks/hedge funds & non-democratic
governments dominate all activity. This move would set modern progression of the markets back eons,
destroy disclosure/transparency standards, most likely ’dramatically’ raise worldwide unemployment
levels and finally cause millions of people to loose small business income-businesses-jobs.
"DON’T DO IT’!!!!!!!!!
Ron Brown


